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Whose Book is it Anyway? 2019-03-12
whose book is it anyway is a provocative collection of essays that opens out
the copyright debate to questions of open access ethics and creativity it
includes views such as artist s perspectives writer s perspectives feminist and
international perspectives that are too often marginalized or elided altogether
the diverse range of contributors take various approaches from the scholarly
and the essayistic to the graphic to explore the future of publishing based on
their experiences as publishers artists writers and academics considering
issues such as intellectual property copyright and comics digital publishing
and remixing and what it means not to say one is an author these vibrant essays
urge us to view central aspects of writing and publishing in a new light whose
book is it anyway is a timely and varied collection of essays it asks us to
reconceive our understanding of publishing copyright and open access and it is
essential reading for anyone invested in the future of publishing

人口論 2019-02-28
人口増加と資源の限界について論じ 現代の人口問題の基礎を築いた経済学書の古典中の古典

Thick and Thin 2018
in thick and thin moral argument at home and abroad michael walzer revises and
extends the arguments in his influential spheres of justice framing his ideas
about justice social criticism and national identity in light of the new
political world that has arisen in the past three decades walzer focuses on two
different but interrelated kinds of moral argument maximalist and minimalist
thick and thin local and universal this new edition has a new preface and
afterword written by the author describing how the reasoning of the book
connects with arguments he made in just and unjust wars about the morality of
warfare walzer s highly literate and fascinating blend of philosophy and
historical analysis will appeal not only to those interested in the polemics
surrounding spheres of justice and just and unjust wars but also to intelligent
readers who are more concerned with getting the arguments right

The Argument about Things in the 1980s 2004-03
in the late 1970s a jeff koons art exhibit featured mounted vacuum cleaners lit
by fluorescent tube lighting and identified by their product names new hoover
quik broom new hoover celebrity iv raymond carver published short stories such
as are these actual miles that cataloged the furniture portable air
conditioners and children s bicycles in a family home some years later the
garbage barge mobro 4000 turned into an international scandal as it spent
months at sea unable to dump its trash as it was refused by port after port tim
jelfs s the argument about things in the 1980s considers all this and more in a
broad study of the literature and culture of the long 1980s it contributes to
of the moment scholarly debate about material culture high finance and



ecological degradation shedding new light on the complex relationship between
neoliberalism and cultural life

Pythonクイックリファレンス 2015-01-28
pythonのすべてをまとめたリファレンス

Heteronormativity in Eighteenth-Century Literature
and Culture 2018-11-21
understanding heteronormativity is imperative for understanding the culture of
the eighteenth century writ large as well as the imaginaries of sex and
sexuality that it bequeaths to the present this collection foregrounds british
european and transatlantic heteronormativities to pose vital if vexing
questions about the degree of continuity subsisting between heteronormativities
past and present questions compounded by the aura of transhistoricity lying at
the heart of heteronormativity as an ideology

Other People's English 2016-12-12
with a new foreword by april baker bell and a new preface by vershawn ashanti
young and y shanda young rivera other people s english code meshing code
switching and african american literacy presents an empirically grounded
argument for a new approach to teaching writing to diverse students in the
english language arts classroom responding to advocates of the code switching
approach four uniquely qualified authors make the case for code meshing
allowing students to use standard english african american english and other
englishes in formal academic writing and classroom discussions this practical
resource translates theory into a concrete road map for pre and inservice
teachers who wish to use code meshing in the classroom to extend students
abilities as writers and thinkers and to foster inclusiveness and creativity
the text provides activities and examples from middle and high school as well
as college and addresses the question of how to advocate for code meshing with
skeptical administrators parents and students other people s english provides a
rationale for the social and educational value of code meshing including
answers to frequently asked questions about language variation it also includes
teaching tips and action plans for professional development workshops that
address cultural prejudices

bookdown 2014-10-15
bookdown authoring books and technical documents with r markdown presents a
much easier way to write books and technical publications than traditional
tools such as latex and word the bookdown package inherits the simplicity of
syntax and flexibility for data analysis from r markdown and extends r markdown
for technical writing so that you can make better use of document elements such



as figures tables equations theorems citations and references similar to latex
you can number and cross reference these elements with bookdown your document
can even include live examples so readers can interact with them while reading
the book the book can be rendered to multiple output formats including latex
pdf html epub and word thus making it easy to put your documents online the
style and theme of these output formats can be customized we used books and r
primarily for examples in this book but bookdown is not only for books or r
most features introduced in this book also apply to other types of publications
journal papers reports dissertations course handouts study notes and even
novels you do not have to use r either other choices of computing languages
include python c c sql bash stan javascript and so on although r is best
supported you can also leave out computing for example to write a fiction this
book itself is an example of publishing with bookdown and r markdown and its
source is fully available on github

つながりっぱなしの日常を生きる 1963
ネット中毒 リテラシー プライバシー ネットにまつわる定説は 次々に覆された 米国sns研究の第一人者が解き明かした10代の 複雑 な生活から少し先の日本が見
えてくる

経済学原理 2012
the print on paper book industry under threat as never before this threat was
exposed in a study by barclay s capital which suggested that a quarter of all
worldwide book sales in 2015 will be made up of ebooks the explosive growth of
ebook publishing has serious ramifications for all bricks and mortar libraries
bookstores and the entire supply chain which supports them indeed the rationale
for their very existence is under threat this book will help publishers and
authors understand the paradigm shift that is taking place unfortunately the
nascent ebook industry operates in a tower of babel with different ebook
reading languages on competing devices offered by ruthless dog eat dog
competitors each of which is fighting for market share it is no wonder that
many publishers self publishers and authors are confused that s where this book
can help them it reviews the myriad of different devices on which ebooks can be
read and then it covers the different computer languages used to deliver them
readers will find out what s involved in preparing their material so that it
can be read in ebook format

eBook Publishing for Beginners:How to Make Money
Selling Your Digital Books Online 2015-05-31
ユーラシアにおける発達した市場経済は生態環境の制約に直面していた なぜ西欧だけが分岐していったのか グローバルヒストリーの代表作

大分岐 2007-01-01
global knowledge cultures provides a collection of accessible essays by some of



the world s leading legal scholars new media analysts techno activists library
professionals educators and philosophers issues canvassed by the authors
include the ownership of knowledge open content licensing knowledge policy the
common wealth of learning transnational cultural governance and information
futures

Global Knowledge Cultures 2020-09-13
shows how and why philosophy is the most important and most practical of all
human endeavors because its mission is to sit in judgment of everything
including itself

On the Duties of Philosophers 2011-01
被抑圧者は自由を怖れる 彼らが 全き人間 となるための条件を徹底的に思索する 銀行型教育から問題解決型教育へ 日本語初版が1979年 以来版を重ねること13版
つねに新しい読者を獲得してきた名著が いまの時代にふさわしい読みやすさで蘇った 実践を通して繰り広げられたフレイレ教育学の核心の世界へ

被抑圧者の教育学 2022-04-04
the rules of persuasion not only explains exactly how persuasion works in all
forms of human communication but it also presents a clear and effective model
you can use to put the elements and chemistry of persuasion to work for you in
your personal and professional lives using insights and examples from art to
history to literature to hip hop author carlos alvarenga updates and expands
ideas first presented in aristotle s rhetoric adding original observations
regarding the role of the audience in persuasion persuasion in social media as
well as what happens when the rules of persuasion are used to deceive and
corrupt audiences even entire nations from aristotle to instagram carlos
alvarenga weaves together examples from ancient greek and roman texts to modern
day art film hip hop and social media to provide a useful overview of the tools
and levers of persuasion in a variety of contexts informative and thought
provoking this book illuminates the exact ways in which words and ideas
persuasively communicated have shaped people s actions and beliefs from
antiquity to the present jason steinhauer bestselling author history disrupted
how social media the worldwide have changed the past many of us in the arts
struggle to communicate to different audiences in ways that inspire the
insights of carlos alvarenga draw on decades of experience helping leaders
craft and convey their message by laying out a clear approach with examples
ranging from real life coaching experiences to ad campaigns to artworks he
transforms the art of persuasion into a practical framework that enables
readers to sharpen their abilities to influence and motivate others amy landau
ph d director of education and interpretation fowler museum at ucla

The Rules of Persuasion 2017-11-20
this handbook provides a systematic overview of the present state of
international research in digital public history individual studies by



internationally renowned public historians digital humanists and digital
historians elucidate central issues in the field and present a critical account
of the major public history accomplishments research activities and practices
with the public and of their digital context the handbook applies an
international and comparative approach looks at the historical development of
the field focuses on technical background and the use of specific digital media
and tools furthermore the handbook analyzes connections with local communities
and different publics worldwide when engaging in digital activities with the
past indicating directions for future research and teaching activities

Handbook of Digital Public History 1981
this study examines educational motifs in 1 corinthians 1 4 in order to answer
a question fundamental to the interpretation of 1 corinthians do the opening
chapters of 1 corinthians contain a pauline apology or a pauline censure the
author argues that paul characterizes the corinthian community as an ancient
school a characterization paul exploits both to defend himself as a good
teacher and to censure the corinthians as poor students

Teacher of the Nations 2011-05-16
思いやりの深かった妻が 夫の 情事 のために突然神経に異常を来たした 狂気のとりことなって憑かれたように夫の過去をあばきたてる妻 ひたすら詫び 許しを求める夫
日常の平穏な刻は止まり 現実は砕け散る 狂乱の果てに妻はどこへ行くのか ぎりぎりまで追いつめられた夫と妻の姿を生々しく描き 夫婦の絆とは何か 愛とは何かを底の
底まで見据えた凄絶な人間記録

死の棘 2018-12-11
how can we improve health wealth and societal well being by investing in health
systems how can we ensure that health systems are sustained in the future how
can we monitor manage and improve performance so that health systems are as
effective and efficient as possible this book looks at health systems from a
new perspective by reviewing the complex relationship between health systems
health and wealth it argues that health systems need not be as is often
believed simply a drag on resources but rather can be part and parcel of
improving health and achieving better economic growth aiming to assist policy
makers as they assess the case for investing in health systems health systems
health wealth and societal well being reviews the evidence on the contribution
of health systems to better health and to economic growth the ways that
investment in better health can save future health costs as well as boosting
economic growth how we can create equitable sustainable health systems fit for
the 21st century

EBOOK: Health Systems, Health, Wealth and Societal
Well-being: Assessing the case for investing in



health systems 2021-07
1871 明治4 年 江戸幕府からの留学生であった中村正直によって翻訳出版された 西国立志編 は 当時の人々の大反響を呼び 明治期だけで100万部を突破するベ
ストセラーとなった その後 現在までは 自助論 として 多くの働く人に愛読されてきた そのもともとの原題は セルフ ヘルプ である 本書は この不朽の名著を
原本に忠実に完訳したものである この セルフ ヘルプ の内容は 教訓的ではなく 極めて現実的なもので 著者のスマイルズが 良く生きた人の実例 をおよそ300事
例取り上げた ケーススタディ集である 特に 生きる中で誰もが突き当たる つらいとき 苦しいとき にどう考え いかにしてそこから脱出したか その努力の有様を描く
ことに心を配っている 時代が名実共に変わろうとしている今 あらためて 心静かに読んでほしい 新たな完訳である php研究所

［完訳版］セルフ・ヘルプ 2012-06-27
韓国で発売直後から大反響 共感の声 自分の分け前を取り返したい女性のための野望エッセイ 10年後 この国はもっと変わることができる あなたと私が変わることを選
択すれば

私は自分のパイを求めるだけであって人類を救いにきたわけじゃない 2018-05
the business innovation and skills committee publishes a report the hargreaves
review of intellectual property where next as part of its inquiry into the
hargreaves review of intellectual property and growth the committee believes
further work remains to be done in analysing whether the economic benefits of a
parody exception would be as extensive as claimed however other grounds may yet
support a change to the law by extending what is legally permissible which
would probably help improve public respect for copyright law in general on
content mining the committee agrees that the ability to read published
scientific data automatically is useful and needs to be opened up on the the
issue of digital copyright exchange the committee encourages the government to
push forward with this idea provided that the system is kept simple and there
is a proper cost benefit analysis on the government s approach to negotiations
on the unified patents court the committee is concerned about the government s
approach on this a unified patent and litigation system could bring many
benefits particularly if the central court were situated in london but the
current proposals have not been welcomed by practitioners or industry

The Hargreaves Review of Intellectual Property
2017-04-04
how did descriptions of individuals appearance reinforce emergent categories of
race in colonial complexions more than 4000 advertisements for runaway slaves
and servants reveal how colonists transformed seemingly observable
characteristics into racist reality

Colonial Complexions 2024-06-17
a prehistoric mystery a fossil so mesmerizing that it boggled the minds of
scientists for more than a century until a motley crew of modern day shark
fanatics decided to try to bring the monster predator back to life in 1993
alaskan artist and paleo fish freak ray troll stumbled upon the weirdest fossil



he had ever seen a platter sized spiral of tightly wound shark teeth this
chance encounter in the basement of the natural history museum of los angeles
county sparked troll s obsession with helicoprion a mysterious monster shark
from deep time in 2010 tattooed amateur strongman and returning iraq war
veteran jesse pruitt was also severely smitten by a helicoprion fossil in a
museum basement in idaho these two bizarre shark disciples found each other and
an unconventional band of collaborators grew serendipitously around them
determined to solve the puzzle of the tooth whorl once and for all helicoprion
was a paleozoic chondrichthyan about the size of a modern great white shark
with a circular saw of teeth centered in its lower jaw a feature unseen in the
shark world before or since for some ten million years long before the age of
dinosaurs helicoprion patrolled the shallow seas around the supercontinent
pangaea as the apex predator of its time just a few tumultuous years after
pruitt and troll met imagination passion scientific process and state of the
art technology merged into an unstoppable force that reanimated the remarkable
creature and made important new discoveries in this groundbreaking book susan
ewing reveals these revolutionary insights into what helicoprion looked like
and how the tooth whorl functioned pushing this dazzling and awe inspiring
beast into the spotlight of modern science

Resurrecting the Shark 2014-01-21
this book unveils the myriad streams of ecocentric thoughts that have been
flowing through the human mind in indigenous communities in the wisdom of
philosophers in the creative expressions of poets and writers sometimes latent
but sometimes more explicit the strength of this book lies in the fact that it
attempts to show that ecocentrism had not emerged suddenly as a distinct line
of philosophical thought or found its place among the various normative
approaches toward nature but the seeds of ecocentrism had always been running
through human societies thus this book not only emphasizes the unity of life
but also reveals the inherent unity of all hues of ecocentrism the book adopts
a multidisciplinary approach which is essential to dwell on a topic like
ecocentrism which permeates the domains of disciplines as disparate as science
philosophy religion normative ethics myths and folklore poetry and literature
among others despite this eclectic approach the book attempts to maintain
continuity among the chapters and present these concepts in a simple form that
will be easily accessible by readers from all conceivable backgrounds this book
would be useful to the students researchers and faculty from the fields of
ecology and environmental science philosophy sociology religious studies and
literature it will also be an indispensable companion for all nature lovers
activists and general readers interested in the emergence and evolution of
environmental thoughts

Many Layers of Ecocentrism 1992
this book presents a new approach to housing research one that is relevant to
all the social sciences housing research is diverse and operates across many



disciplines approaches and methods making collaboration difficult this book
outlines a methodological framework that enables researchers from many
different fields to collaborate in solving complex and seemingly intractable
housing problems it shows how we can make progress in housing research and
deliver better housing outcomes through an integrated approach drawing on the
work of renowned canadian methodologist philosopher theologian and economist
bernard lonergan 1904 1984 mcnelis outlines a framework for collaborative
research functional collaboration this new form of collaboration divides up the
work of housing research into functional specialties these distinguish eight
inter related questions that arise in the process of moving from the current
housing situation through to providing practical advice to decision makers to
answer each question a different method is required making progress in housing
is the result of finding new answers to this complete set of eight inter
related questions this approach to collaboration opens up a new discourse on
method in housing and social research as well as new debates on progress and
the nature of science

Making Progress in Housing 2017-04-06
designed to help medical educators implement better assessment methods tools
and models directly into training programs practical guide to the evaluation of
clinical competence 2nd edition by drs eric s holmboe steven j durning and
richard e hawkins is a hands on authoritative guide to outcomes based
assessment in clinical education national and international experts present an
organized multifaceted approach and a diverse combination of methods to help
you perform effective assessments this thoroughly revised edition is a valuable
resource for developing implementing and sustaining effective systems for
evaluating clinical competence in medical school residency and fellowship
programs each chapter provides practical suggestions and assessment models that
can be implemented directly into training programs tools that can be used to
measure clinical performance overviews of key educational theories and
strengths and weaknesses of every method guidelines that apply across the
medical education spectrum allow you to implement the book s methods in any
educational situation new chapters on high quality assessment of clinical
reasoning and assessment of procedural competence as well as a new chapter on
practical approaches to feedback reorganized for ease of use with expanded
coverage of milestones entrustable professional assessments epas cognitive
assessment techniques work based procedural assessments and frameworks the
expert editorial team renowned leaders in assessment is joined by global leader
in medical education and clinical reasoning dr steven durning

実在論と理性 2013-09-15
a challenging reappraisal of the history of antipsychotics revealing how they
were transformed from neurological poisons into magical cures their benefits
exaggerated and their toxic effects minimized or ignored



Practical Guide to the Evaluation of Clinical
Competence E-Book 2018-07-09
mit seinen schriften hat marshall mcluhan die medientheorie begründet die
exzentrische art der thesenbildung und präsentation hat die kritiker und leser
allerdings immer wieder an der wissenschaftlichkeit mcluhans ver zweifeln
lassen ist er wissenschaftler wortspieler trickster dieses buch geht den
schreibweisen der texte mcluhans nach und befragt sie auf ihre wissensbildende
funktion inwiefern arbeiten die textmerkmale an einer theorie der medien mit
und was muss textuell geschehen damit ein zunächst literaturkritisches
textkorpus zu einer theorie der medien vorstößt textanalytisch und
wissensgeschichtlich zugleich widmet sich die untersuchung neben den bekannten
erstmals auch den frühen und der deutschsprachigen medienwissenschaft zumeist
unbekannten texten mit signatur mcluhans die analyse identifiziert
schreibverfahren und rhetorische figuren wie paronomasie oder pun metapher und
chiasmus als erkenntnisverfahren dieser schriften ein historisch spezifisches
wissen der rhetorik erweist sich als voraussetzung für das entstehende wissen
von medien insofern sind es gerade die von den kritikern oft beanstandeten
schreibweisen die die theorie der medien welche mit dem namen mcluhan verknüpft
ist hervorbringen

The Bitterest Pills 2009-08
近代の学問世界を支配した数学的 科学的合理性は その行き過ぎた理論偏重のゆえに 人間の具体的現実への理に適った態度を軽視させることとなった 世界の根源的不確実
性を排除せず 歴史と経験を重視し つねに知的活動の根拠を問う実務家的道理性への回帰こそがいま求められている 名著 近代とは何か に続く 科学哲学の枠を超えた重
要な文明史的提言

McLuhans Tricksterrede 2022-03-17
赤ちゃんの頃に取り違えられ 今は名門私立に通う高校 2年の海野凪 ある日 これから許嫁に会いにいくという超お嬢様女子高生 天野エリカと偶然出会い 彼氏のフリを
してくれと半ば強引に頼まれてしまう だが その時の二人は知る由もなかった エリカは凪と取り違えられた子どもで 凪はエリカの許嫁相手だということを 取り違え子
から始まる人生交錯ラブコメ開幕 凪とエリカの監禁ホテル生活に意外な人物が乱入 密室 を舞台に 凪をめぐって戦いの火蓋が切られる あいちゃんに振り回されていたひ
ろは 主役 を取り戻すための計画を開始 凪も モブ として重要な役割を担うことに 本当の 主役 は誰だ 厳かな目黒明神で ５人の恋模様は一転してしまう

理性への回帰 2011-01-06
祖父と従姉妹とともに火事に遭い 全身大火傷の大怪我を負いながらも ピアニストになることを誓う遥 コンクール優勝を目指して猛レッスンに励むが 不吉な出来事が
次々と起こり ついに殺人事件まで発生する ドビュッシーの調べも美しい 第8回 このミス 大賞 大賞受賞作

カッコウの許嫁（１１） 2020-04-07
the routledge handbook of social work and addictive behaviors is a definitive
resource about addictive behaviors emphasizing substance misuse gambling and
problematic technology use contents address their prevalence in various
communities and populations globally theories related to their origins and
etiology and what is currently known about effective intervention strategies



education and research social work s biopsychosocial lifespan and person in
environment perspectives underpin the book contents which are applicable to a
wide range of professional and social science disciplines contents are divided
into five sections the scope and nature of addictive behavior and related
problems addictive behavior across the lifespan and specific populations
interventions to prevent and address addictive behavior and related problems
issues frequently co occurring with addictive behavior moving forward this
handbook provides students practitioners and scholars with a strong focus on
cutting edge high quality research with contributions from a global
interdisciplinary team of leading scholars this handbook is relevant to readers
from social work public health psychology education sociology criminal justice
medicine nursing human services and health professions

さよならドビュッシー 2015-02-11
文明崩壊後の世界を描く傑作ＳＦサスペンス 新型インフルエンザ グルジア風邪 の流行により 人類の99 が死滅し地球の文明が崩壊した パンデミックの幕開けは カ
ナダ トロントの劇場で上演されていた リア王 の主演俳優アーサーの死で始まる 同じ舞台に立っていた８歳の子役キルステンは 彼の死を目の当たりにする そしてそ
の20年後 電気もなく廃墟も残るなか 生き残った人々はわずかな食料や資源を繋いで生活していた そしてキルステンは旅の楽団に入り ミシガン湖周辺を移動していた
20年前 死の前にアーサーがくれた ドクター イレブン というsf漫画を大切に持ち続けながら ある日 旅の楽団がセントデボラという町で 真夏の夜の夢 を上演し
ていると 観客の中から不気味な 預言者 が現れる アーサーの死までの人生と 文明崩壊後20年目の世界のキルステンの日々が交錯するなか さまざまな人間模様と ド
クター イレブン をめぐる謎が解き明かされる 傑作sfサスペンス 全米図書賞最終候補作

The Routledge Handbook of Social Work and Addictive
Behaviors 2010
グローバル化とともに古典的理念を失った大学は廃墟と化し エクセレンスを競う消費者主義に席巻された 大学の現代的意義を問う名

ステーション・イレブン 2018-09-28
アダム スミスが1763年頃 グラーズゴウ大学の道徳哲学教授として行った法学講義の筆記録 彼は1759年に刊行した 道徳感情論 の末尾で 法と統治の一般的原理
についての新たな著作を予告し その半ばは 国富論 1776 と結実したが 法学の理論については 晩年までその意志を表明し続けたが果すことなく没した

Biblionews and Australian Notes & Queries 2005-05
生産 を至上の価値とする社会に敢然と反旗を翻し 自らの 部屋 に小宇宙を築き上げた主人公デ ゼッサント 渋沢龍彦が最も愛した翻訳が今甦る

廃墟のなかの大学 2002-06

法学講義

さかしま
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